
 
External Agency Fund Applicant- Fiscal Year 2021 

Louisville Metro Government 

Office of Resilience and Community Service 

 

Thank you so much for applying to Louisville Metro Government for the External Agency Funds. 

This year, the Mayor’s total Recommended budget amount is $939,000. The Mayor’s 

recommended budget does not include specific allocations.  

Allocations made by the panel in each category were rounded to the nearest $100.  

These are TENTATIVE allocations and they may be changed by the Metro Council before the 

budget is adopted in late June.  

The panel reviewed all the applications.  

Agency Name: 2 NOT 1: Fatherhood & Families 

Program: Parent Advocate Program 

Final Score: 85.0 

 

Your score resulted in the following: 

❑ Recommended to the Mayor for funding amount: $0.00 

❑ Not recommended to the Mayor for the following reason(s): 

o Incomplete application 

o Activities not eligible for EAF funding 

o Agency is non-compliant with  

o Request is for more than 25% of total agency budget 

o New or start-up program 

o Program section was vague with not enough information about what 

and/or where the services will be provided 

o Outcomes not provided or not following SMART goal (specific, 

measurable, achievable, reasonable, timely) 

o Budget section was incomplete or inaccurate 

o Cost per client was too high or incorrect 

o No sustainability plan for continuing program when funding ends  

o Below threshold of 88.5 

o Other (Please Specify) ___________________________________ 

 



 
 

Under a declaration issued by the Louisville Metro Department of Public Health and Wellness to 
slow the spread of COVID-19, public access to Historic City Hall has been limited. In 
collaboration with the President’s Office, the City Hall entrance on 6th Street is locked with 
limited building access. A sign is posted on the door to call the on-duty security guard desk for 
approved entry. 

As a result of, and in accordance with, this directive, Metro Council meetings, including all 
Budget Committee meetings, are open to the public through remote access only. The public 
may watch the proceedings live on Metro TV, Spectrum Cable Channel 184 or on UVERSE at 
Channel 99. Proceedings may also be streamed live from the Metro Council Clerk’s Archived 
Media page at http://louisville.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=2. 

While the public will not be allowed to attend Budget Committee meetings in person, the 
Committee will be taking public comments. An online form for written comments will be 
available on May 4 on the Metro Council Clerk’s website at 
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/metro-council/metro-council-clerk. 

The Committee schedule also includes two opportunities for the public to speak about the 
budget, via WebEx. Those public hearings, conducted virtually, are scheduled for May 7 at 5:00 
pm and May 13 at 6:00 pm. Beginning May 4, the Metro Council Clerk's website will have 
information about signing up to speak at the meeting via WebEx. All applicants for External 
Agency funding who wish to speak about their applications or funding (it is not required) are 
strongly encouraged to speak on May 7. 

Your Metro EAF Team  

Gabrielle Benfield & Chelsea Watson 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/U6vGCpYoBMiOJNLxHY3b6n?domain=louisville.granicus.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/TgFPCqxp6NukxPr7tEDyG0?domain=louisvilleky.gov

